
NEED TO KNOW
GOOD TO KNOW

December 2019 Counselor Updates

U N I V E R S I T Y  O F  A R I Z O N A

FINANCIAL AID
LETTERS ARE
GOING OUT!

 

The first batch of financial aid offer letters were mailed to
students in late November. Students can also access an
electronic version of their letter through the Next Steps
Center. The e-version of the letter includes helpful videos
and a glossary to help students review their personalized
financial offer.

We wish you all a wonderful winter break! Before you
go, we wanted to be sure and share some updates from

Wildcat Country. Happy Holidays!

https://nextsteps.arizona.edu/nextsteps/


CAMPUS TOUR SCHEDULE FOR
WINTER BREAK 
As the holiday season approaches, we know that
students and families often use this time to plan trips to
college campuses to get a better feel of their potential fit
within the learning community.  That’s why we wanted to
make sure we passed along our adjusted Campus
Ambassador Tour schedule for our Winter Break at the
close of 2019:

We want to make you aware of UArizona’s nationally-
recognized scholarship portal, Scholarship Universe.
Scholarship Universe is one of the most advanced
scholarship websites in the country. We developed
Scholarship Universe to help students connect to as many
relevant and legitimate scholarship opportunities as
possible, both from within and outside the University of
Arizona—all in one mobile-friendly site. Once your student
has been admitted and created a net ID and password, all
your student needs to do is log in, start searching, and
apply often! To learn more, click here.
 

For the week of December 23rd, we have two tours on
Monday, December 23rd, at 10am and 2pm.  The
University of Arizona will be closed on December 24th,
25th and 26th, so no campus tours will be offered on
those dates.
On Friday, December 27th and Saturday, December
28th, we will offer an 11am tour only.
On Monday, December 30th, we will offer an 11am
tour only.
On Tuesday, December 31st and Wednesday, January
1st, the University of Arizona will be closed and no
campus tours will be offered.

 
We will resume normal campus tour operations starting
on January 2nd.
 
For more information or to register, click here.

UPCOMING 
EVENTS
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CONTACT USSCHOLARSHIP UNIVERSE

Arizona Experience -
January 18, 2020
9:30am-4:00pm
 
For more information and to
RSVP Click Here
 

PO Box 210073 | Tucson, AZ  85719 |  520-621-3237

https://admissions.arizona.edu/visit/campus-tours/student-tours
https://financialaid.arizona.edu/scholarshipuniverse
https://slate.admissions.arizona.edu/portal/campustour
https://admissions.arizona.edu/visit/freshman-events/arizona-experience

